
Memorandum to the City of Markham Committee of Adjustment
January 28, 2021

File:   A/130/20
Address:  50 George Street, Markham 
Applicant:  Jian Li
Agent:  Gregory Design Group (Shane Gregory)
Hearing Date: Wednesday February 03, 2021

The following comments are provided on behalf of the Heritage Team:

The applicant is requesting relief from the following requirements of the Residential 
Three (R3) Zone of By-law 1229, as amended, as it relates to a proposed two-storey 
addition with attached garage to an existing one-storey single detached dwelling, to 
permit.

a) By-law 1229, Section 1.2 (iii):  
A building depth of 18.50 m, whereas the By-law allows a maximum building 
depth of 16.76 m;  

b) By-law 1229, Section 1.2 (vi):
a net floor area ratio of 45.3 percent, whereas the By-law allows a maximum net 
floor area ratio of 45 percent.

COMMENTS
Upon review of the variance application, staff have identified that the submitted plans do 
not accurately measure the proposed building depth of the building. According to the 
submitted plans and requested variance, the proposed building depth is 18.50 m. This 
figure does not accurately reflect the proposed building length of 22.71 m identified on 
the ground floor plan. Planning staff have communicated this with the applicant, and 
recommend this application be deferred sine die in order to provide the applicant time to 
submit revised plans that accurately reflect the building depth being requested, and 
address staff concerns. 

PREPARED BY:

___________________________________
Francois Hemon-Morneau, Planner, Zoning and Special Projects

REVIEWED BY:

____________________________________
Regan Hutcheson, Development Manager, Heritage District 








